
Field Elementary School 2023 - 2024 
 

STUDENT DRESS CODE 
 

All students are expected to wear uniforms Monday-Friday (see uniform Items below). 

Uniforms must be clean and in good repair. Shoes with strings should be tied. Please 

do not allow students to wear expensive jewelry. Field Elementary staff is not 

responsible for any lost or stolen items; however, we will investigate any theft. Reminder 

to label all items with student name. 

 
UNIFORM ITEMS 
Below is a description of acceptable uniform items.  This policy is subject to change with 
adequate advanced notice to the parents, of no less than a six-week grading cycle.   
 
Wraparound Service can be contacted if you need assistance with obtaining 
uniform clothing. Please contact Mr. Zelaya, our campus Wraparound Specialist, 
by phone 713-867-5190 or by email at Francisco.Zelaya@houstonisd.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
ITEMS NOT PERMITTED:  

• No oversized, baggy clothing.  

• No pullover hoodies, jackets or sweaters. Only jackets with zipper/button 

openings can be used. No hoods on jackets, shirts, sweaters etc.   

• No rolling backpacks are allowed.  

• No open toe shoes, slippers or crocs 

• No ripped, torn or patched jeans. 

• No dyed or temporarily colored hair. Hair color should be natural.  

• No designs should be cut into the hair.  


